
NJORD invites you to a short LPVA webinar on
the Commercial law legal news

NJORD together with the Latvian Personnel Management Association (LPVA) is
inviting you on 25th of July, 2023 to a short and condensed online webinar on the
topic of the "Relevant news in the Commercial law field."

Link to the registration: https://lpva.lv/events/398
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